
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer,  
 
We are very happy to say that we will be starting Drama Club again on Thursday 28th 
September. We will begin with workshops on different skills and then we will start the 
audition process for our end of year performance. The club will involve a mix of acting and 
singing skills and we welcome those who are experienced but also those looking to build 
their confidence.  
 
If your child wishes to take part in Drama Club this year, please return the permission slip 
below no later than Thursday 21st September.  Due to health and safety, numbers are 
limited to 20 and we will operate on a first come first served basis. 
 
The club will run every Thursday after school 3-4pm in the gym hall for P5-7 pupils.  
Please note that there will be no crossing patrol at this time.   
 
Thank you 
Miss McKay, Mrs Dees and Mrs Grant 
 

- -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -  -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -    -    -   -    -    -   -   -    -   -   -   -   -   -  
  
I wish for my child to take part in Drama Club.  
 
Child’s Name: _________________________       Class: ___________________  
 
Parent/carer signature _________________________  
 
My child will: 
Walk home 
 
Be collected  
 


